
PLAYGROUND 

HUNTING SEASON 

Hunting season is here!!!! If you enjoy 

outdoor activities such as hiking, 

berry picking etc please use caution in 

wooded areas. 

 
It is important to be careful, but it is 

still safe to be in the woods if you 

think about where you're going and 

you prepare properly for your trip. 

The best form of preparation is in the 

clothing you wear (blaze orange) and 

the places you choose to go. 
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Community Hall Events 

 

 

THANKSGIVING 

The council office will be closed on 

Monday, October 12th in observance 

of Thanksgiving. Council is sorry for 

any inconvenience this may cause. 

 
The Reidville council and staff would 

like to wish all residents a Happy 

Thanksgiving!! 

SEPTEMBER 2020 

Knitting Circle:  The knitting circle 

will be held on Monday afternoon’s 

beginning at 1:30. 

 
Zumba: Cheyenne Barrett will be 

offering Zumba at the Community 

Hall on Tuesday evening’s beginning 

on September 22nd @ 7:45 pm. 

There will be a $6 drop in fee. 

 
Yoga: Carmelita Morgan will be of-

fering Yoga at the Community Hall 

beginning on Thursday, September 

17th @ 6:45 pm. 

 
PLEASE NOTE: A waiver has to be 

signed the first time you go to the 

community hall. Once that waiver is 

signed an attendance sheet will be 
taken by the event holder every time 

thereafter. All public health guidelines 

are posted and must be followed at all 

times. 

http://reidvillenl.ca


Town of Reidville 

Congratulations on your bundle of 

joy!  

The town welcomes!!  

Elsie Bonnie Kimberly Hiscock 

Born on July 23rd  

Weighing 7 lbs  
Elsie is the daughter of proud parents 

Robin and Arron Hiscock, proud 

grandparents Bonnie and Paul Reid 

and great grandparents Faye and Ford 

Janes and Clarence and Pauline Reid.  

 
Congratulations on your bundle of 

joy!  

The town welcomes!!  

Jaxon Philip Ford McDonald 

Born on August 2nd  

Weighing 7 lbs 9 ozs 
Jaxon is the son of proud parents Sha-

nia and Jay McDonald, proud sister 

Tessa, proud grandparents Tammy 

and Alvin Fudge and great grandpar-

ents Faye and Ford Janes. 

 
Congratulations on your bundle of 

joy!  

The town welcomes!!  

Jack Sheldon Cameron 

Born on August 11th 

Weighing 9 lb 8.8 ozs 
Jack is the son of proud parents 

Samantha and Sheldon Cameron, 

proud sister Sara,  proud grandparents 

Terri and Jody Janes  and great 

grandparents Faye and Ford Janes. 

The town of Reidville council and 
staff would like to send out Birth-

day and Anniversary greeting to 
anyone celebrating this month!!!! 
We hope you have a fantastic day 

with well wishes for many more!!!! 

 BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENTS       

 

 
Reidville Volunteer Fire 

Department 
 

Bruce Curlew, Fire Chief 
Roy Pittman, Asst. Chief 
Alvin Fudge, Secretary 
Kerry Anstey, Treasurer 
Paul Reid 
Eric Reid 
Owen Pittman 
Jason Jones 
Dean Pittman 
Sean O’Brien 
Rick Burden 
Jacob O’Brien 
Sam Butt 
Calvin Hiscock 
Jason Reid 
Jason Stagg 

 Jeremy Curlew 

 Arron Hiscock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EMERGENCY NUMBERS: 

 
 

 Doctor on Call..800-261-0741 

Fire Alarm.............635-5600 
RCMP.....................635-2173 

Ambulance.............635-3020 

NF Power...1-800-474- 5711 

Council Office........635-5232 

Fax: ....................... 635-4498 
  

BACK TO SCHOOL 

GREETINGS 

FOUND 

Fall has officially arrived. So has the start of cold and flu season, along with the 

temptation to stay inside and eat comfort food. It’s the perfect season to get 

lazy, really. But don’t give up on your health just yet. Keeping up your exercise 

routine, eating healthy, and resting enough can keep your health on track this 

fall season. It also will sustain your immune system if you continue your healthy 

habits through the end of the year. 

Health tip for Fall! 

 

It is that time of year again, back to 

school time and safety has to be 

the top item on the timetable. 

Drivers are asked to be extra cau-

tious however parents are asked to 
remind their children (including 

teens) to please stand on the side 

of the road off the pavement while 

waiting for the school bus. 

There are a few items that have 
been dropped off at the town office. 

Hats, sweater, hoodie, keys, sun-
glasses, watch etc. If you are miss-
ing any of these items please check 

with us. 

The evenings are getting shorter and 

Council is asking residents to be ex-

tra careful when walking, stay to the 

side of the road and wear reflective 

or light clothing. 

WALKERS 


